
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

That was a cold week and the snow was an added bonus for some! Looking ahead I 

think it is due to turn milder next week. I am sure Mr Reed will be happy! Can I please 

take this opportunity to say a big thank you to him for getting in early and gritting the 

paths and carpark making it safe for everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

We continue to monitor school attendance; it is essential that our children attend 

school on time so learning is not missed. Anyone who has visited the school, 

comments on just how quickly our children settle and move to their learning tasks in 

the morning. We often contact families when we are concerned regarding lateness 

and attendance and our first point of call will be looking at what we can do to help. 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Date for the Diary Change 

 

Please note the date for the Y4 residential visit to Conway Information Evening has 

changed and will now be on Wednesday 13th March 2024 at 3.30pm. Please make a 

note of any questions you or your child may have to put forward at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Parents of children in Year 6 are invited to an important  

meeting to give information about this year’s end of KS2 SATs, 

which are scheduled to take place throughout the week of 13th 

May.  The meeting will provide information about the teaching 

arrangements for the term and address ways in which parents 

can best support children in the preparation for the tests. The 

meeting is on Wednesday 24th January 2024 @6pm  

 

 

 

World Book Day Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

 

Do your bit to help save the environment and money this year, by donating 

unwanted World Book Day fancy dress costumes at Barnton, Blacon, Frodsham, 

Hope Farm, Lache, Little Sutton, Neston, Northwich, Sandiway and Wharton libraries. 

Donated costumes will be quickly checked and put out for those who need them 

(no donation or payment required) from Thursday 1 February to Wednesday 6 

March. And, while you’re there, make sure to get a library card, no ID required, or 

take out a book. 

 

 

 

 



Little Lungs Peer Support Service - Koala North West 

The peer support service is NHS funded, and provides a listening ear, information and 

emotional support to families whose children may have experienced a respiratory 

condition, for example, asthma, RSV, croup or frequent chest infections. Your child 

does not need to have received a formal diagnosis to be able to access support. 

 

  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and keep warm. 

 

Kind regards, 

Wendy Lyon 

 

 

 

 

 


